
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 6:21:18 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 5:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Lucy McInnes

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Comments --
I am a single retired person.  If the rates increase any further I will have to seriously consider selling my truly
'seasonal cottage'.  I use it in the summer months and hardly at all during the winter months.  My Hydro One bills
are already astronomical at the seasonal rate.  It's the delivery fee that is the real killer.  I have tried over the years to
reduce my usage by shutting the place down during the winter, and yet my annual hydro costs average
$4,000 per year!!!  This is MUCH more than what I pay for my home in the city.  My cottage is a modest one with
approx 1500 square feet of living space.  Thank you for listening.

-- Attachment --




